

November 23, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 26th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, On M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2008-0150-LEAP

Please be advised that the Kenora District Services Board is <u>expected</u> to be the social service agency for the Kenora Hydro service boundary.

At this time they have not confirmed their participation and we have no contact information.

There are no other agencies in Kenora that we are aware of.

Sincerely,

D.E. (Dave) Sinclair President & CEO